CHASSELL TOWNSHIP SPECIAL MEETING
Review resolution to apply for DNR Passport and Trust Fund Grants for Sturgeon River Launch Site
Development
March 31th, 2025

The meeting was called to order at 5:08 pm by Lynn Gierke

PRESENT: Lynn Gierke, Bethany Baetsen and Curt Judson
Absent: Kelly Holmes, Dan Palosaari

Public Comment from Keith Meyers, Planning Commission Vice Chair spoke about the background of the
Sturgeon River Launch site. Last year the township applied for both the DNR Passport and Trust Fund
Grants but didn’t receive them.

Motion made by Bethany Baetsen to approve the resolution with a township match of $35,500. The Total
cost of the project is estimated at $141,700. Motion supported by Curt Judson. M/C.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:16 p
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